
 
 
 
 

 
MINOR CHANGES SEEN ON X RAY/IMAGING 

 
 

Thank you for having your recent tests (this could include X-
ray or a scan). The results have come back and the surgery 
would like to inform you that they have shown mild ‘wear 
and tear’ changes.   
 
This is nothing to be worried about as this is a normal change 
that our bodies go through as we get older.   
 
If you are experiencing significant problems with moving the 
joint please can you call the surgery after 11AM to book an 
appointment with our Physiotherapist.   
 
We have a physiotherapy assessment service that runs three 
days a week and you will be pre-booked into the most 
appropriate slot time 
 
Yours sincerely 
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